FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please could you provide information on:

Total landfill tonnage and the cost of disposal
Total recycled waste tonnage and the cost of disposal

Please provide this information for the most recent 3 years' of data you have, broken down by individual month. For example:

Year
Month
Landfill tonnage
Landfill disposal cost (£)
Recycled waste tonnage
Recycled waste cost (£)
2021
January

If you cannot provide the monthly breakdown, please provide the most recent 3 years' of data broken down by each year.

Figures for the amount of waste recycled or landfilled are compiled on a quarterly basis, not monthly. The table attached shows the tonnages of household waste recycled/composted and household waste landfilled for the last 3 full calendar years:

It is not possible to specify the disposal costs for waste sent for recycling or waste sent to landfill. Leicester City Council has an integrated waste collection and treatment contract with Biffa Leicester Limited to handle all household waste from the city, and all costs for disposal are included within unitary charge payments for the service. Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
